## OCKER HILL ACADEMY

Gospel Oak Road, Tipton, West Midlands DY4 0DS • Tel: 0121 556 0445 www.ockerhillacademy.co.uk



Monday 30th June

Dear Parents/Carers,

I hope that you are keeping well. Our summer term Parents' Evening will be held on Monday 7<sup>th</sup> July from 3.30pm until 6pm.

The evening will be slightly different to the previous two Parents' Evenings this year. Firstly, you do not need to book an appointment to see your child's teacher; you are welcome to arrive at a time that is convenient to yourselves. Appointments will take place in your child's classroom, giving you an ideal opportunity to look at your child's books in addition to meeting the teacher. Summer term reports will be available on our Academy APP, in the documents section, on Friday 4<sup>th</sup> July.

The children will also be finding out, and spending time with, their new teachers for 2025/2026 on Thursday 3<sup>rd</sup> July. During your Parents' Evening visit, please feel free to drop in and meet your child's new teacher. It will be a good opportunity to get to know them better before September.

Kind regards,

Mr Joe Farmer

Principal



